

Jim Owczarski Oty Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

November 8, 2012

Lorraine Hoffmann, Agt. Harri Hoffmann Co., Inc. 3021 N. Lake Dr. Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Ms. Hoffman:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 22, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to not renew the Loading Zone Permit for the location at 125 N. Water St. ("Harri Hoffmann Co.") based on aldermanic objection, neighbor objection, and applicant testimony.

On October 24, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for a Loading Zone Permit in which the Committee recommended that the permit not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Thursday, November 8, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew your Loading Zone Permit based on aldermanic objection, neighbor objection, and applicant testimony.

If you previously paid the permit fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

AMES R. OWCZARS

City Clerk

CC: P.O. Box 510856, Milwaukee, WX.5320





Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

September 25, 2012

Paul J. Kapalczynski 3776 S. 19th St. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Kapalczynski:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 22, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 2691 S. 7th St. ("Kapal's Korners 2") be denied. The Committee made this recommendation based on the police report and neighborhood testimony.

On Thursday, November 8, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications for Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report and neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

MES R. OWCZARS

CCF 120727

City Clerk's Office - License Division

cc:





Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clerk

November 8, 2012

Ralph E. Neely 3525 N. 50th St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Neely:

CC:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 22, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses be renewed with a fifteen (15) day suspension for the premises located at 4538 W. Lisbon Ave. ("Ralph's Coffee") based on the police report.

On October 24, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses be renewed with a fifteen (15) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Thursday, November 8, 2012, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses with a fifteen (15) day suspension based on the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., December 20, 2012 through midnight, January 3, 2013.

Respectfully,

Ity Clerk

4538 W. Lisbon Ave., Milwaukee, WI 53208





Jim Owczarski City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill Deputy City Clark

September 25, 2012

Kristin L. Staszak 3463 E. Tesch Ave. St. Francis, WI 53235

Dear Ms. Staszak:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 22, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 4177 S. Howell Ave. ("Staboneuse") be denied and the premises declared unfit as an alcohol beverage establishment. The Committee made these recommendations based on neighborhood objections.

On Thursday, November 8, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation to deny your applications for Class "B" Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses and declare the premises unfit as an alcohol beverage establishment based on neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

AMES R. OWCZARSKI

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division

CCF 120727

